May 15, 1972

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Division of Reactor Licensing
U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C., 20545
Re: AEC Docket No. 50-335 - Hutchineson Island Unit No, 1
Dear Mr. DeYoung:
We are sending you herewith three hundred (300) copies of
Supplement No, 2 to Florida Power & Light Company's Hutchinson Island

. Environmental Report in accordance with your letter of April 13, 1972.

Yours very truly,

James Coughlin
Vice President
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